
 

Wednesday 9th October 2024 

 
Maun Harvest Festival  

Tuesday 15th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year, we will be holding our Harvest Festival on Tuesday 15th October during our school assembly.  
 
Children are invited to bring a harvest offering to school, which will be taken to church and donated to 
the Community Action Response (CAR) foodbank on our behalf. Please bring any items into school on 
Friday 11th or Monday 14th October.  
 
Any non-perishable food or bathroom products would be good – for example: 
 

• tins of beans 

• packets of pasta 

• cans of soup   

• bags of rice  

• soap 

• toothpaste 

• shampoo 
 
We hope you will be able to spare a small amount to support this worthy cause and help our neighbours.  
All contributions are greatly appreciated but please make sure any food item is well in date! 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Norman 

Headteacher 

 


